UNIVERSITY OF GOUR BANGA

Established under West Bengal Act. XXVI of 2007 & recognized by UGC u/s 2 (f) & 12 (B)
NAAC accredited University with "B" Grade (2016)

Professor Biplab Giri, Ph.D.

Registrar (Addl. Charge)



URL : www.ugb.ac.in Phone : (03512) 223664 Fax : (03512) 223568 E-mail : registrar@ugb.ac.in

P.O. Mokdumpur, Dist: Malda, West Bengal, Pin: 732103 (India)

000	A	C >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>
ree.	JY	U

Date 05.04.2020

To All Teachers, Officers, Non-teaching Staff & Other Stakeholders University of Gour Banga, Malda

Sub: Appeal for contributions to the "Chief Minister's Relief Fund" to combat the nCOVID-19 Pandemic Dear Colleagues and stakeholders,

We would like to take the opportunity to request all the teachers, officers, non-teaching staff and other stake holders of the University of Gour Banga, Malda, to the fact that our country and our state West Bengal has been, at present shockingly affected by the deadly virus called novel CORONA virus which has posed the biggest ever threat to our country and the world. You may also aware of the fact that it takes huge amount of monetary fund to combat this deadly virus as well as treat each and every corona-positive patient. Aiming at prevention of the spreading of CORONA virus, a total 'Lockdown' of the country has started from 24th March, 2020 which will be continued up to 14th April 2020. Apart from this, a large number of exodus labour in West Bengal are waiting for food, treatment etc. This is bound to affect the poor and daily-wage earners.

We believe, you will agree with the fact that it is our duty to support the relief work and rehabilitation for the victims of the pandemic. Under such unprecedented and awful situation, we most humbly request all of my Colleagues and other stakeholders to respond to the appeal at the earliest for making contributions to the "Chief Minister's Relief Fund" to stand beside the Govt. and fight against the nCOVID-19 pandemic.

We shall remain so grateful, if our colleagues and other stakeholders send their contributions to the Chief Minister' Relief Fund collectively through a new Bank Account i.e. "The University of Gour Banga Relief Fund" [Punjab National Bank, University of Gour Banga Branch; IFS Code: UTBI0GBVF88; A/c No.: 1622010086718] and keep the copy of the individual 'Bank Transaction Receipt' (preferably in pdf format) and send it to <financeofficer@ugb.ac.in> positively by the 11th April 2020.

This will enable the University to recover the donated amount from the "The University of Gour Banga Relief Fund" and transfer the collected amount to the "Chief Minister's Relief Fund".

For any query, please contact Dr. Abhijit Sarkar, Assistant Registrar-UG (Addl. Charge), UGB or the Dr. Simanta De, Finance Officer (Addl. Charge), UGB of the University.

This letter is issued with the concurrence of the Hon'ble Vice Chancellor, University of Gour Banga.

Thank you all in anticipation.

Professor Biplab Giri Registrar (Addl. Charge) University of Gour Banga Registrar (Addutional Charge)

Blin

Registrar (Anathorica Banga University of Gour Banga

Copy to: 1. The Hon'ble Vice Chancellor, UGB.

2. Office File & Website.